
	
	

The	First	Georgia	Chinese	Language	Educators	(GCLE)	
Online	Chinese	Talent	Contest		
for	Middle	School	Students	

	
Important	dates	

Registration	Date:	Friday	March	9th,	2018	
Video	Submission	Date:	Sunday,	April	8th,	2018	

Results	Announcement	Date:	Monday,	April	30th,	2018	
	

	Rules	
	
How	to	participate:	
	
1. Register	all	participating	students	individually	online	by	clicking	on	
the	attached	link	and	completing	the	registration	before	Friday,	
March	9,	2018.	
	

2. After	submitting	the	registration	form,	help	students	practice	and	
record	their	talent	act.		Then	email	the	following	materials	by	
Sunday,	April	8th	to	gclegroup@gmail.com:		

	
Ø Participant	Name(s)	and	grade(s)	
Ø Video	file	or	a	video	link	(maximum	two	minutes)	of	the	

participant’s	talent	act.	
Ø Attachment	of	the	signed	and	scanned	copy	of	the	media	release	

form	from	each	of	the	participant’s	parent.	
Ø 	Make	sure	the	email	subject	includes	the	following	information:	

School	name	+	Teacher	name		+	MS	talent	contest	2018	
	

	
	
	
	



Who	is	eligible?	
	
1.	Any	middle-school	student	(only	non-native	and	non-heritage	
speakers	of	Chinese)	enrolled	in	school	with	a	Chinese	language	
program	in	the	state	of	Georgia.	
	
2.	Each	school	is	asked	to	limit	their	recommendations	to	3	talent	acts.			
	
What	is	a	talent	act?	
	
A	two-minute	Chinese	talent	act	can	demonstrate	any	form	of	
performance	as	long	as	it	is	related	to	Chinese	language	or	culture,	e.g.,	
playing	Chinese	instruments,	singing	Chinese	songs,	traditional	Chinese	
opera,	doing	Chinese	dance,	martial	arts,	acrobatics,	traditional	Chinese	
sports,	Chinese	paper-cut,	cross	talk,	Chinese	painting,	calligraphy,	etc.		
It	can	be	an	individual	act	or	a	group	act.	Students	should	be	speaking	
and	using	Chinese	in	their	talent	act.		
	
Prizes:	
	
1. Final	results	will	be	announced	on	Monday,	April	30th	
2. Certificates	will	be	awarded	to	one	first-place,	two	second-place	and	
three	third-	place	winners.		Each	winning	entry,	regardless	of	the	
number	of	participants,	is	limited	to	one	certificate.	

3. Winning	entries	will	be	featured	on	the	GCLE	website.	
	
Please	email	Ms.	Weng	at	wengzhang@fultonschools.org	if	you	
have	any	question	regarding	the	contest.		Learn	more	about	GCLE	
by	going	to	our	website	http://www.gcle.org/	or	scan	the	following	
qrCode.	
	

	
	


